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We finished our Non Congregate meal services on July 28th. For 

the entire duration of the program, we served 57,328 meals 

hungry summer kiddos.

For the 23/24 SY we served 38,744 Non-Congregate Summer 

meals.

That is a 68% increase in one year!



We were ready set go for 

our first day back with the 

kiddos!!!

Our kitchens were filled 

with smiles, laughter, and 

delicious food!

Our team is super excited

to be back!



We ended July with a total of 793,639
meals served for 24/25 School Year!



We would so appreciate 
hearing from you!

Please contact the SFE 
team today at:  

BestK12Food@sfellc.org

mailto:BestK12Food@sfellc.org

